
26th March 2020. 

Dear Parents, 

Keeping in touch 

These are increasingly difficult times and we appreciate how hard it is to adapt to a new way 

of living and a new way of learning with your children. 

I just wanted to bring to your attention a few things: 

If you are worried about the safety of a child you should contact social services. They are 

available on 03000 416161 or if you feel you need to contact school for anything, please e-

mail office@collier-street.kent.sch.uk. This account is being checked at least once a day.  

Up until Easter holidays, either myself or Mrs Bentley are at school from 8.30 – 3.15pm so 

you could always try to phone but if the issue is urgent, please use the office e-mail.  

Further learning tasks will be issued straight after the Easter break. 

If you are entitled to free school meals (this is not universal free school meals which all 

pupils in Russet and Pippin receive), the government is proposing a voucher scheme but at 

this stage we have no further details. If you are interested in receiving more information, 

please let the office know. 

As ever, look after yourselves and those around you. 

Best wishes,  

 

Mr Ryan 
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